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I want to extend my gratitude to our
community and to our generous
Georgetown Hospital Foundation donors
who have made this new X-ray suite a
reality. Sometimes it can be hard to get
excited about funding “another white box”
or “another digital monitor” – and it’s
true that, from the outside, these pieces of
essential equipment don’t look very exciting.

But it’s the technology on the inside that
makes all the difference to our healthcare
providers – and to our patients, who benefit
from the digital clarity and speed these
new technologies provide us. I particularly
want to thank our donors for reaching this
incredible funding goal of $1.5 million. As
always, our entire community benefits from
the generosity of our donors.

Left: Portable X-ray Units arrive at
the hospital. Centre: Robert Marotta,
Radiolozgist (seated) and Dr. Mike Zettler,
Hospitalist. Right: Dr. Chris Lu, Orthopedic
Surgeon at Georgetown Hospital.
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Be a part of ensuring our
community hospital has

themost current healthcare
technology and equipment.

Make donation today by calling the
GeorgetownHospital Foundation at

905 873 4599

Left: Portable X-ray Units arrive at
the hospital. Centre: Robert Marotta,
Radiologist (seated) and Dr. Mike Zettler,
Hospitalist. Right: Dr. Chris Lu, Orthopedic
Surgeon at Georgetown Hospital.


